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From: Niemeyer, Kim@Waterboards
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 11:26 AM
To: Kemper, Lauri@Waterboards; Young, Vanessa@Waterboards; Okamoto,

Mayumi@Waterboards; Dernbach, Lisa@Waterboards; Gavigan, Tom@Waterboards;
Grey, Brian@Waterboards; Bender, Karen@Waterboards; Ibergsohn@stpud.dst.ca.us;
tkwater@sbcglobal.net; sltharold@sbcglobal.net; jburke@cityofslt.us;
jennifer@lukinswater.com; robert.lauritzen@edcgov.us; Carroll, Scott@Tahoe; Jepson,
Wendy@TRPA; jbrooks@tahoekeyspoa.org; tarmstrong50@comcast.net;
deb@tahoecivillawyer.com; Chani.hutto@aecom.com; Edmund.tarter@aecom.com;
ajensen@tahoedailytribune.com; ed@fastprint.net; Woodenmusicl@yahoo.com;
christopher.blair@commercebank.com; scott.reisch@hoganlovells.com;
kflory@pesenv.com; ABras@mofo.com; phoffey@ekiconsult.com;
asafford@ekiconsult.com; pgoalwin@e2cr.net; akopania@sbcglobal.net

Cc: Kouyoumdjian, Patty@Waterboards; Smith, Doug@Waterboards; Kambitsch,
Daryl@Waterboards; Wike, Amber@Waterboards
Subject: Proposed Revisions to Lake Tahoe Laundry Works CAO

On July 18, 2016, the Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board’s Prosecution Team submitted a memo to Patty
Kouyoumdjian, the Water Board’s Executive Officer, which contained recommendations for revisions to the draft CAO
that went out September 15, 2015. The revised draft version included an additional responsible party. The Prosecution
Team recommended allowing an additional 30-day comment period, allowing Bobby Page’s Inc an opportunity to
comment on the entire CAQ, but limiting comments by existing parties (Fox Capital Management Corporation and Seven
Springs Limited Partnership) and the public to the issues of adding Bobby Page as a responsible party and on the revised
requirements that require a more extensive off-site investigation and clean-up requirements extending to the Tahoe
Keys Water Company Well #2.

The Advisory Team agrees with this recommendation. Comments from all parties and the public must be received by
5pm Thursday, September 8, 2016. Because Bobby Page’s Inc was not previously named as a responsible party, it shall
have the opportunity to comment on the entire CAO. Fox Capital Management Corporation and Seven Springs Limited
Partnership, who already provided significant comments on the draft CAQO, should limit any new comments to the
incorporation of Bobby Page’s Inc as a responsible party and to the revised requirements for a more extensive off-site
investigation and clean-up requirements extending to the Tahoe Keys Water Company Well #2. Interested members of
the public should also limit any comments to these revisions.

Comments should be sent to:

Daryl Kambitsch, Acting Executive Assistant
Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board
2501 Lake Tahoe Blvd.

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150

Alternatively, you may electronically submit comments (Subject Line: Lake Tahoe
Laundry Works’ CAO Comments) to: RB6enfproceed@waterboards.ca.gov

Please let me know if you have any comments or concerns.

Kimberly Niemeyer
Attorney Il



State Water Resources Control Board
916-341-5547



